
2018-19 FMHS ORCHESTRA and BOOSTER CLUB MEMBERSHIP FORM 
 
Payment of $175 per student is mandatory for participation in the orchestra program, regardless if your 
student is taking only one semester of orchestra.  The fee covers a required Orchestra T-shirt, pop 
concert T-shirt, uniforms and cleaning fees, UIL All-Region and LISD Solo and Ensemble fees, music, 
competition fees, concert programs, trophies and engraving, clinicians, administrative expenses, website 
maintenance, outreach activities, and other program expenses.  The booster club provides funding and 
coordination of all the orchestra activities throughout the school year including concerts, off-campus 
activities, parties, end-of-the year banquet, and orchestra room enhancements.  Your membership in 
the booster club also gives you a vote at the orchestra booster club meetings. 
 
You may choose to support the booster club with a supplementary contribution.  Doing so is greatly 
appreciated and supports the activities and enhancements to the program. In gratitude, 
acknowledgment in the concert programs is included for the following categories of support: 
 

Friend of the Orchestra - $25   Patron of the Arts - $35 
Director’s Circle - $50    Benefactor - $100 

Please complete the following and return with your payment: 
Student’s Name: ______________________________ Payment Summary: 
Address:_____________________________________ 
____________________________________________ Orchestra Membership Fee:         $175 
Grade:________  Orchestra:_____________________ 
Instrument: __________________________________ Booster Club Supplemental Support: 
Parent’s Names:______________________________ Friend of the Orchestra - $25  ____ 
___________________________________________ Patron - $35    ____ 
Home Phone:  _______________________________ Director’s Circle - $50   ____ 
Cell Phone:__________________________________ Benefactor - $100   ____ 
Email Address:_______________________________  
       Total Paid:  $  ___________ 
 

 
HOW TO MAKE A PAYMENT: 
Send your check of $175.00 (Payable to FMHS OBC) and the completed form by September 10, 2018 to: 

FMHS Orchestra 
3411 Peter Colony Road 
Flower Mound, TX  75022  

Or you may send this form and payment to school with your student. 
If you have any questions, please contact Christine Donaldson, OBC President at 
christineandrick@earthlink.net, or Stephen Clink (Head Orchestra Director) at clinks@lisd.net 
 
Checks or Money Orders Only (Payable to FMHS OBC), Online Payment Not Available 

by September 13, 2019

2019-2020


